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Letter of Recommendation

Linnéa Bengtsson (2005-02-03) is currently studying her third year at the
Economic programme at Sundsvall’s Upper Secondary School in Sundsvall,
Sweden. I have had the privilege to have been Linnéas’s teacher for the last two
years in Swedish and me and my colleagues have noticed great personal and
academic growth. She is a hard working and diligent student.

Linnéa is kind and respectful towards teachers as well as her fellow students. Her
attendance is excellent, and assignments are always handed in on time, despite
having a lot on her plate combining studies and athletics. Her independent spirit
and dedication to her passion, soccer, is without a doubt one of her greatest assets
and 1s what will push her forward towards success.

I highly recommend Linnéa for further studies, and truly feel that she will be a
credit to whatever organisation or institution she will find herself in after
completing her studies here with us.

Sincerely,

Louise Blenman, M.Ed.
Teacher in Swedish and History of Religion

E-mail: _louise.blenman@edu.sundsvall.se
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